
 
 
 
October 11, 2019 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 
 

 
IMPORTANT INFORMATION REGARDING UND HOCKEY THIS WEEKEND 

Special Notices Regarding Parking, Transportation, Logistics and Tickets 
 

 
GRAND FORKS, ND, October 11 – UND Hockey and the Ralph want everyone to be safe this weekend and 
encourage everyone to exercise caution as we open our 2019-20 season. UND, Canisius College, and the 
officials are all ready to go and the game will proceed this evening as scheduled with puck drop scheduled for 
7:37 pm. If you can safely make it to the Ralph, we will have staff here to assist you, but again, please make the 
appropriate decision for you and your family.   
 

The following event information is important for this evening’s game: 

1) Fan safety is our number one priority. Please confirm the driving conditions in your area prior to 
attending this evening’s game. Today’s heavy snow and wind are expected to create life threatening 
travel conditions this evening.  

2) The parking lots at the Ralph will be open, but they will not be staffed nor monitored. All on-site 
parking at this evening’s game will be available on a first-come-first-served basis. Champions Club 
members are advised to arrive early in order to try and secure the closest parking spots.  

3) There will be no shuttle busses from the UND parking ramp this evening. 
4) Shuttle busses from local restaurants and bars to the Ralph are going to be hit and miss. Please contact 

the specific bar or restaurant that you utilize directly to determine if they will run a bus this evening. For 
a complete list of private shuttle busses, visit theralph.com.  

5) The doors to the Ralph’s Main Lobby are open right now and will remain open through the completion 
of the game tonight for early –arrivers. Gates to the concourse open at 6:30 pm.  

6) The Ralph will have staff on-site to assist fans this evening, but some services or offerings may be 
impacted based on the event staff’s inability to safely travel to the venue. Your patience and 
understanding would be greatly appreciated should modifications to the event plan be necessary.  

7) Contact the ticket office at (701) 777-4689 if you have any questions about tickets for this evening’s 
game.  

8) If you do not already have tickets to this weekend’s games, and can safely make your way to the Ralph 
and then safely back home again, come on out and we’ll sell you an Upper Bowl ticket for $10 to either 
game this weekend. This opportunity is extended to our loyal local fans given this weekend’s weather 
event.   

For those who can’t safely make it to the Ralph, tonight’s game can be seen on the Midco Sports Network or 
heard on the Home of Economy Radio Network. Visit fightinghawks.com for complete broadcast information.  
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For More Information: 
Jody Hodgson 
General Manager 
Ralph Engelstad Arena 
jodyh@theralph.com 
701.777.4167 
 


